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Hey Farmers, Have Your Say! 
   The University of Guelph is

conducting a study as part of
research being undertaken bythe Department of Food, Agricultural andResource Economics [1] at the University ofGuelph with funding from the Ontario Ministryof Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs(OMAFRA).

The study aims to better understand
the challenges that farms and food
businesses face in managing food
safety and traceability. The results
will help OMAFRA to improve the
support services they provide to
farms and food businesses in the
province.

The results of the survey, which will
take about 30 minutes to complete,
will help design and build food safety
programs to support farm businesses
across the province. Click here [2] to

take the survey.

If you have any questions or
concerns about the survey please
contact study coordinator, Professor SpencerHenson [3]  |  (519) 814-4120 x53134.
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